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General Information 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Please find below some general information to keep you as updated as possible: 

Face Coverings 

As you know we have always encouraged the use of face coverings throughout this period but to-

day’s update (via text this morning) came as a directive from the Director of Public Health.  I 

would like to say a big thank you to those of you who are wearing face coverings at the start and 

end of the school day.  This not only helps to protect you but helps our whole school community to 

keep safe. 

Communication 

A massive thank you to all of our families for keeping us updated and informed if your child is un-

well.  This helps us as a school manage school safety effectively. If you need to call school to re-

port an absence and you leave a message can you please leave specific details of your child’s illness 

and specifically if it is Covid-19 related.  Please remember if you need to contact us during the 

evening or weekend you can email us via       outofhours@smhsch.co.uk  

School Photos 

I am pleased to inform you we will still be offering families the opportunity to purchase your 

child’s school photo.  Individual school photographs will take place on: 

Thursday 24th September (EYFS, KS1 and all siblings) 

Friday 25th September (KS2) 

Braiswick Photography Company will be taking the photos and have shared their risk assessment 

with us; all Covid-19 safety measures will be adhered to.  So don’t forget to brush teeth and comb 

hair ready for the next school photo! 
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Payments 

The school office is continuing to accept cash payments as well as remote payments via Parentpay.  

If you need to make a cash payment please ensure money is in a sealed envelope and can be passed 

to a staff member on the school gate during arrival or dismissal. 

Staff Team 

I wanted to take the opportunity to share with you all just how proud I am of our staff team.  As 

you can imagine the challenges that staff are facing are unlike any other we have ever experi-

enced.  They have worked tirelessly not just since September but since this situation began in 

March.  I am sure you will agree your children have transitioned back to school brilliantly with your 

support but also with the support, encouragement and dedication of our wonderful staff team.  I 

am so grateful for all of their efforts and for helping to make school a safe place again where chil-

dren are happy and able to learn. 

Finally and once again I would like to thank you all as a family for your ongoing support 

Kind Regards 

Miss L Moreton 

Headteacher  


